
MINEOLA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Board of Trustees Report 

December – 2013 
 

 Current enrollment of 442. 
 

 Mrs. Neeley’s 2nd grade class has started a blog about the continents.  
 

 2nd grade student Maddie Feram placed 3rd and Zachary Smith placed 5th in 
UIL creative storytelling competition. Results for writing are pending.  
 

 The Super Dads have started a book study every Tuesday morning about 
“Being a Champion Father” and are planning events for each campus.  
 

 On December 5th, Head Start held a parent meeting and Christmas luncheon. 
 

 The first grade attended the Nutcracker Ballet at the UT Cowan Center on the 
6th. 
 

 Head Start had Christmas centers on the 6th. 
 

 December 9th-13th was the half-price book fair. 
 

 Progress Reports wers sent home on the 10th.  
 

 On December 11th Kindergarten visited the Christmas tree farm in Cypress 
Springs. 
 

 Head Start and Pre-Kindergarten had Polar Express Day on the 13th. 
 

 The 2nd grade will visit the Select Theater on the 19th to watch Prancer in 
conjunction with the book study. 
 

 The 1st grade will visit the Select Theater on the 17th to watch the Polar 
Express in conjunction with the book study. 
 

 The 2nd grade will perform their Christmas Program on the 17th at 7:00 P.M.  
 

 2nd will have their Christmas Around the World on the 18th.  
 

 The 2nd grade will perform their Christmas program again at 9:30 a.m. on the 
20th. 
 

 All Christmas parties will be on the 20th.  
 

 
 


